
 

 

8th May 2015 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 

 
Stay and Learn Session 
Wednesday 20th May 

 
I am writing on behalf of the Year 1 team to invite you to a “Stay and Learn” session on Wednesday 20th 
May. This is a lovely opportunity for you to see what your child is learning in maths, as well as the 
methods we use to teach. 1AT and 1HC’s session will take place from 9.00am until 9.50am; if you can 
only join us for part of the session, that’s absolutely fine. 
 
1SH will also be having a “Stay and Learn” session, but this will take place at 9.25am (after the class 
assembly) also on Wednesday 20th May. 
 
If you wish to attend, please complete and return the slip below by Friday 15th May, so we have an idea 
of how many parents/carers will be joining us. 
 
We hope to see you there! 
 
Kind regards 
 
Adam Tennant 
Year 1 Teacher 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

Stay and Learn Session 
 

I wish to attend the “Stay and Learn” session on Wednesday 20th May 2015. 
 

 

Child’s name: ____________________________________________________ Class: _____________ 
 
 

Signed (Parent / Carer): __________________________________________ Date: _____________ 


